
To Whom It May Concern: 

I’m writing to urge you to vote YES to protect and preserve the wild horses and the Longhorn cattle in 

the Teddy Roosevelt park. The horses are an important part of our national heritage, which MOST 

Americans want to see maintained. They also are the only wild horse herd in North Dakota and an 

important source of ecotourism. Please ensure that enough horses are saved to guarantee a viable 

genetic pool. There are humane, scientifically-based methods for managing population control, and I 

urge you to consider using those rather than simply removing these horses and sending them off to 

almost certain slaughter. 

Thank you so much for your time and attention to this issue! 

Dr. Michele Clark 
Dept. of Radiology 
UNC-Chapel Hill 
Chapel Hill, NC 27599 


